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POB Schools had special ways of celebrating the 

50th anniversary of Earth Day 

this week. With the theme of 

#EarthDayAtHome, students 

had the unique experience of 

celebrating and honoring our 

Earth from their homes. The students at Judy Jacobs 

Parkway School in Mrs. Patino’s Fourth Grade Class worked 

on a Padlet, which is one of our 

virtual bulletin board platforms, to 

post infographics they created about 

celebrating Earth Day at home. These infographics 

were all created digitally with text, images, photos 

and clip art as students designed creative ways to 

celebrate the Earth.  

   

There have been many stories 

this Earth Day about the ways in 

which the Earth is renewing from less traffic, pollution, 

and overall use. This is certainly something to celebrate!  

The way that we all consider the Earth our home, we can pause to think about 

how we can help to renew it this Spring. The Judy 

Jacobs Parkway School students also 

consider another place their home: 

JJP! And, they spent time this week 

celebrating their home away from home through an 

#AtHomeSpiritWearChallenge. Using the Padlet platform 

again, the students donned their best POB and JJP spirit wear 

and posted photos for their friends and family to see. This 

celebration of their school, the Earth, and their home was one 

to be remembered!  

 

Check out these virtual bulletin boards to see how 

Earth Day and Spirit Week are both a celebration of 

home. Click on any of the photos or scan the QR 

codes to bring you to the Padlet walls to view some 

of these students' expressions and celebrations.  


